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Lord Garnier KC served on the Joint Committee on the Draft Registration of Overseas Entities Bill, which has today
published their report on the forthcoming draft law on the property market and money laundering. The report highlights
the need for loopholes in the bill to be rectified to ensure that legislation successfully deters money laundering in the UK
property market. Areas on which key recommendations were made include draft law on trusts, exemptions, accuracy
and enforcement.

Read the full report and find out more here.
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https://www.parliament.uk/business/committees/committees-a-z/joint-select/draft-registration-of-overseas-entities-bill/news-parliament-2015/report-publication/

